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October 24, 2021

MORNING WORSHIP SERVICE – 10:30 A.M.
THEME:  Joy Rides On

Worship Leader:  Pat Cotchen
Music Leaders:  Rachel and Leah

Welcome and Announcements
Lighting the Peace Lamp
Gathering Music
Call to Worship:  Based on Psalms 95:1-7; 98:1-4

Leader: O sing to the LORD a new song,
for he has done marvelous things.

People: O come, let us sing to the LORD;
let us make a joyful noise to the rock of our  

            salvation!
Leader: Let us come into his presence with thanksgiving;

let us make a joyful noise to him with songs of praise!
People: For the LORD is a great God,

and a great King above all gods.
Leader: He has remembered his steadfast love and faithfulness

to the house of Israel.



People: In his hand are the depths of the earth;
the heights of the mountains are his also.
The sea is his, for he made it,
and the dry land, which his hands have formed.

Leader: Make a joyful noise to the LORD, all the earth;
break forth into joyous song and sing praises.

People: O come, let us worship and bow down,
let us kneel before the LORD, our Maker!

All: For he is our God,
and we are the people of his pasture,
and the sheep of his hand.

Prayer:  (Congregation reads together)
Open our ears to hear your word.
Open our eyes to see your presence.
Open our arms to the embrace of community.
Open our minds to the beauty of truth.
Open our hearts to the joy of new life.      
(Voices Together 866)

Sharing the Joy Virtual Style
Sharing Our JOYS and Concerns:“God of Love, Hear our Prayer”
Music 
Scripture:  Philippians 4:9-23
An Illustrative Moment
Message: “Finally” - Jayne 
Response:  

All thanks to you, most holy Friend,
Giver of light and love and holy joy.
Before the beginning, when space and time did not exist,
you nursed a brilliant hope for the children who were 
yet to be.

All thanks to you, most holy Friend,
Giver of light and love and holy joy.
In the young world, when you first raised up humankind,
you planted in them a hope that would survive their 
wandering and falling.



All thanks to you, most holy Friend,
Giver of light and love and holy joy.
Through the turmoil of history,
with the rise and fall of powerful nations,
you called the Hebrew tribes to be your people of hope.

All thanks to you, most holy Friend,
Giver of light and love and holy joy.
With prophets and ethical law-makers,
with their poets and devout scholars,
you prepared the world for a hope-event to outstretch all 
others.

All thanks to you, most holy Friend,
Giver of light and love and holy joy.
At exactly the appropriate time,
you sent John the Baptizer to get your people ready for the 
incarnate Hope
that would begin at Bethlehem and ripple around the world.

All thanks to you, most holy Friend,
Giver of light and love and holy joy.
And when we, your children,
found our place in this world,
we discovered all around us, like yeast in dough,
the energy of this Hope veined through all things.

All thanks to you, most holy Friend,
Giver of light and love and holy joy.
For the grace of our Lord Jesus Christ,
the love of God,
and the fellowship of the Holy Spirit,

All thanks to you, most holy Friend,
Giver of light and love and holy joy. Amen!

                                                                                         ~ written by Bruce Prewer

Sending Music 
Sending Words:  Based on Philippians 4:19-20





******************************************************** 
Bulletin Editor for October:  Shana Lichtenfels – 814-288-0171
Church Sign for October:  Rod & Cindy Lehman
Front Table for October:  Shana Lichtenfels  
St. Francis Sharing & Caring Item for October:  Toilet Paper
Offering:  10/17/2021 – $758.70 - Regular
                                        
********************* COMING EVENTS **********************           
              
October Mission Offering:  Victim Services 
Tues., Nov 2, 6:30 pm: Lay Leaders
Wed., Nov 3, 7:00 pm: Church Council
Sat., Nov 6, Allegheny Mennonite Conference Fall Gathering 
(virtual)
Sun., Dec 5, 1:00 pm: Voices Together and MCC Fundraiser

************** NOTES & ANNOUNCEMENTS *************

Happy Birthday:  Wish the following a Happy Birthday today or 
send them a card this week:  Today, Sun., Oct. 24 – Ruby Barrett-
Ross; Mon., Oct. 25 – Paul Lehman

Jayne will be in the office this week on Wed. and Fri.  She is 
available via texting or phone at any time by calling 330-224-3944 or 
send an email to stahlmennonite@gmail.com. 

Mission Committee became aware of some changes happening in 
Domestic Violence services in the area.  Instead of the mission 
offering for October going to Women’s Help Center, it will go to 
Victim Services.  

Thank you for your continued generous giving of your finances.  
Without each of you we would not be able to do the work of the 
church.  You can give in the offering plate in the back of the 
sanctuary on Sunday mornings, or mail your offering to Sharon 
Shetler.  You can also give electronically on our website.  (Remember 
that you have the option to cover the cost of processing the donation 
as well.) 
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The October edition of On the Level is now available from 
Mennonite Disaster Service. In our current issue: MDS continues 
it's response to Hurricane Ida, volunteers head into the city to help 
rebuild after a fire and one of the oldest MDS units celebrates 65 
years of service.  Go to https://conta.cc/30AMiMY

If you would like to do more personal work on joy you can talk 
to Becky Haas at https://joyworkllc.com/ for a free 30-minute 
consultation or to discover other joy resources. A promo code that is 
“PARTNER” and will reveal 5 hidden free tickets to the first 5 
persons who take advantage of this. 

Covid 19 protocols are constantly changing.  Because of the increase of 
cases and the Delta variant, the CDC is recommending increased use of 
masks when inside public spaces, even if vaccinated.  Lay Leaders 
discussed this change and recommend complying with these new guidelines.  
We know it is not convenient or popular to do so.  However, we choose to 
err on the side of caution guided by medical professionals.  Please visit 
outdoors following worship, weather permitting, where you can remove 
your mask.  Thanks so much for your patience and willingness to care for 
the safety and health of one another. We will continue streaming our 
worships via Facebook Live. 

For our MCC Haiti fundraiser and Voices Together fundraiser for 
Stahl, we require a small team of people to coordinate the live stream 
Zoom to Facebook. We need:

- 2 Zoom Coordinators
- Someone to monitor the Facebook live stream and communicate 

with the Zoom coordinators if necessary.
- If we are offering the live stream at the church, a person to supply 

tech support from the sanctuary.
- Also, if anyone has skills and would like to be involved with 

creating graphics for a flyer that we could share electronically and 
use in a press release on social media that would be great.

Email rachel@yogasong.net or call (814)242-5741 for inquiries and to offer 
support.
******************** PRAYER REQUESTS ********************

Tracy & Shelly   Tina Wilson   Mark Blasko
Linda Gindlesperger   TayLee Bush (COVID)    Scott Hackett
Unspoken Request   Dwight Craig    Larry & Ann Marie Millender
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Voices Together is a new hymnal published by Mennomedia.  It 
offers an expanded variety of music to enhance our worship.  Worship 
Committee has decided to have a fundraising event on Dec 5 at 
1:00 (note the change of date to allow for better planning) to help pay 
for this resource.  This will be a hybrid musical event with streaming 
at the church building and online.  You can participate either way.  
More details will follow but put the date on your calendar!  We will 
also be raising funds for MCC and its work around the world to bring 
relief to those in need.  You will be able to contribute to either or both 
projects.  


